
Palm City Art Associates, Inc. 
General Membership Meeting May 12th, 2021 

@ Cummings Library 1pm 

Minutes 

Call to Order 

By Diane Raymond, President at 1:08; 26 members and guests were present, including all the 
board members, Diane Raymons, Laura Tiano, Lois Brusko, Dana Meyer, Sue Winocur and 
Barbara Schmitz, and Guest  Galen Guberman 

President Report 

Diane stated that the minutes and financials were present and on the back table. The Library 
reported we do not have any restrictions on capacity for meetings and masks are optional going 
forward. Diane announced all the new chair people for next year as follows: 
Joanna Masi; Annual Art Show, Holiday Luncheon; Lois Brusko, Dana Meyer, Scholarship: 
Betty Mulholland, Communications; Laura Tiano, Demos: Toby Hohenstein. Still looking for a 
Trustee and Historian. 

Committee Reports 

•Membership-Diane announced Lois Brusko as the new Membership chair. And we thank 
Barbara Schmitz for the past year. Barbara Schmitz  reported we currently have 80 members 
and that renewal for membership begins and May 31 is the deadline. You can find the form on 
our website. 

•Venues-Ruebens changeout was completed with 9 new hangings. There is still room for 3 
paintings if anyone is interested, contact Bruce Wells. 

•Demos—Diane reported that the Demo Chair, Toby Hohenstein filled the slate for next year. 

•Scholarship- Betty Mulholland reported that this years scholarship committee was faced with 
obstacles in light of Covid restrictions for in person interviews. But they were flexible and were 
able to conduct some interviews virtual. 

New Business 
 
The Board recognized 4 members who went above and beyond with service to PCAA and Diane 
presented them with certificates of Appreciation. The recipients were: Connie Murgolo, Betty 
Brain, Betty Mulholland, and Carol Rhode. 

After the scholarship presentation we will have Show & Tell. 



Announcements 

Susan Clifford announced she sold a painting at the Wellness Center, Congratulations. 

Next meeting is scheduled for October 13th, 2021 at 1pm at the Library. Have a nice summer. 

Scholarship recipients will showcase their art and give a presentation. 

Galen Guberman spoke and gave an overview about Jane Blatt for those who did not know her. 

Betty Mulholland will introduce the Scholarship recipients after the business meeting: Cassidy 
Bean from Jensen Beach High School, who will study Fashion Design at Parsons School of 
Design in NYC, (she won the Jane Ejan Blatt Scholarship), Meriam Howard, from South Fork 
High School will go to IRSC Art & Design. And Rianna Lepak will be going to SCAD in the 
fall for Digital Animation and she was from Clark Learning Center. 

Adjourn 
Diane adjourned the business meeting at 1:37. 

Minutes submitted by Laura Tiano, PCAA Secretary, and sent via email for corrections on  
May 14, 2021 to the Board.  


